
 

 

SUBJECT: Spring housing assignments update 

  

Dear Bulldogs, 

I understand you are eager to choose your spring housing assignment. Spring students have 
until Monday, Nov. 22 to register for housing. After that time, we will email everyone with 
information about an online appointment time, during which you may choose your space on 
campus. 

Please continue to check your email through the beginning of December so you don’t miss your 
opportunity to choose housing. I am excited to welcome you to campus and happy to answer 
any questions you may have. 

  

Suzanne Reichner 
University Housing 
University of Georgia 
housing@uga.edu 
706-542-1421 

 

 


